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Dear SirfMadam,

I would like it to be known that | object strongly to any hint of approval for Mansfield Bowling Club's
inappropriate residential plans which have already been rejected by Camden Council.

For a hard-working person like myself, open spaces in the immediate area (Dartmouth Park) are very
important. This is an area | have known since the 1950s, and a development of luxury housing on the
MBC site would be a gross intrusion, and damaging to the character of this area.

Once there has been an encroachment of luxury housing, there is no clear guarantee that any open
space around it would remain open to the local community, or that further building on the site would
not take place at some time in the future.

MBC's appeal should therefore be rejected.
Yours sincerely,

Dylan Edwards
(Dartmouth Park Residents)
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